
COVID-19 Solidarity Fund 

Communiqué 

 

Following a recent article in the press, the COVID-19 Solidarity Fund wishes to clarify 

that the Fund intervenes, only, in giving support to: 

 

(i) eligible persons affected by COVID-19; and 

(ii) programmes, projects and schemes including those of NGO’s 

provided that they are related to COVID-19. 

Land drainage or road resurfacing projects does not fall into the category of COVID-

19 related projects and, therefore, cannot be financed from the Fund. 

It is hereby confirmed that no land drainage project or road resurfacing project has 

been financed by the COVID-19 Solidarity Fund. 
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